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Carlos Tavares to Step Down from 
Airbus Board of Directors in 2022 

AMSTERDAM, September 17, 2021 – Stellantis N.V. today announced 
that Carlos Tavares, CEO of Stellantis, has made the decision to step 
down from the Airbus Board of Directors at the end of his second term 
in 2022. This personal decision should allow Carlos to dedicate his full 
professional time to leading Stellantis to success, together with the 
leadership team, through this critical transformation period in the 
automotive industry. 

About Stellantis 

Stellantis is one of the world’s leading automakers and a mobility provider, guided by 
a clear vision: to offer freedom of movement with distinctive, affordable and reliable 
mobility solutions. In addition to the Group’s rich heritage and broad geographic 
presence, its greatest strengths lie in its sustainable performance, depth of experience 
and the wide-ranging talents of employees working around the globe. Stellantis 
leverages its broad and iconic brand portfolio, which was founded by visionaries who 
infused the marques with passion and a competitive spirit that speaks to employees 
and customers alike. Stellantis aspires to become the greatest, not the biggest while 
creating added value for all stakeholders as well as the communities in which it 
operates. 

 

@Stellantis 

 

Stellantis 

 

Stellantis 

 

Stellantis 

 

For more information, contact: 

Pierre-Olivier SALMON: +33 6 76 86 45 48 -
pierreolivier.salmon@stellantis.com  
 
communications@stellantis.com 
www.stellantis.com 
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